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May 18-19, 1998 

ORI and the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill jointly sponsored a regional conference on May 18-19, 

1998, on research integrity from the "workplace" to the "marketplace." The conference explored issues in 

research integrity that challenge scientists in a variety of work settings: universities, industry, government, and 

other private, non-profit organizations. Issues examined were those most directly related to the introduction of 

the results of scientific research into the "marketplace" of modern society, including public policy decision 

making, product development, national security, and the training of the next generation of scientists. In each 

marketplace setting, the incentives and disincentives to practicing research integrity were explored. 

  

Five papers from this conference were published in the Spring 1999 issue of Professional Ethics (Vol. 7, Number 

1).  

 


